
SAY NO TO DRUGS

In response to the directive received from the Department of
Training and Technical Education, Delhi, and forwarded by the
Registrar of Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University, posters
highlighting important information were displayed at prominent
locations within the institution.

As per the communication, posters were placed in high-visibility
areas such as hallways, libraries, classrooms, notice boards, and
corridors. This initiative was aimed at enhancing awareness among
students about the respective topics mentioned in the forwarded
email.

The activity was successfully completed, ensuring that all common
areas were utilized for maximum visibility. This effort aligns with
the university’s commitment to fostering informed and aware
students.

Details:

Date of Display: 23 December,2024

Locations Covered: Hallways, classrooms, libraries, notice boards,
corridors

Objective: Enhancing awareness among students through
informative and creative displays.

We express our gratitude to Prof. Manpreet Kaur Kang, Director,
Students’ Welfare, for her guidance and support in this initiative.




